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Dear Amber,
 
Thank you for submitting the Port Plan for the Port of Los Angeles. CARB staff have identified a
number of deficiencies with Plans submitted by multiple terminals at the Port of Los Angeles
(predominately tanker terminals), and will be sending individual letters to each terminal operator,
with the Port in cc, to advise them of the Plan deficiencies and requesting they submit a revised
plan. Because the Port’s plan relies heavily on information provided by the terminal plans, we would
like to request that the Port work with the terminals to revise the Plans and resubmit to CARB. We
expect to have those letters sent out in the next 2-3 weeks.
 
If you have any questions at this point or after receiving the letters, please let us know. We are
happy to schedule follow up calls as needed.
 
Thanks and best regards,
Nicole Light Densberger
Staff Air Pollution Specialist
Marine Strategies Section | Transportation and Toxics Division
California Air Resources Board
Phone (VOIP): 916-790-9176
Email: Nicole.LightDensberger@arb.ca.gov

 
 
 

From: Coluso, Amber <AColuso@portla.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 9:23 AM
To: ARB Shore Power Regulation <shorepower@arb.ca.gov>
Cc: Csondes, Angela@ARB <acsondes@arb.ca.gov>; Light Densberger, Nicole@ARB
<nicole.lightdensberger@arb.ca.gov>; Pisano, Teresa <TPisano@portla.org>; DeMoss, Tim
<TDeMoss@portla.org>; EMDClerical <E7@portla.org>; Renee Moilanen
(rmoilanen@starcrestllc.com) <rmoilanen@starcrestllc.com>; Jill Morgan
(jill.morgan@starcrestllc.com) <jill.morgan@starcrestllc.com>; guiselle@starcrestllc.com
Subject: Port of Los Angeles At Berth Port Plan
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you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear CARB Staff,
 
We appreciate all the help CARB staff has provided to the Port of Los Angeles (POLA) in helping us
prepare our At Berth Port Plan.  Attached is POLA’s At Berth Port Plan.  If there are any questions,
please contact me at acoluso@portla.org.

Thank You,
 
Amber Coluso
Air Quality Environmental Specialist
Port of Los Angeles
Environmental Management Division
425 S. Palos Verdes St.
San Pedro, CA 90731
Office: (310) 732-3950
Fax: (310) 547-4643
acoluso@portla.org
 

 
 
 

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without
reading or saving in any manner.
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